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SEPTEMBER 14 MEMBERSHIP MEETING AT 
VICTOR EMMANUEL II (VEII) 
  
Contact Ken Speicher if you plan to attend 
 
We will again have our Monday, September 14 membership meeting at the Victor Em-
manuel outdoor pavilion (311 Hazel St., Reading).  The VEII pavilion is very large and 
has many amenities…concrete floor, large picnic tables, electric, speakers, and perma-
nent restroom facilities nearby.  Note:  VEII has two pavilions and we will be using the 
one on the right side of their main building, in the rear. 
  
The VEII catered menu will include: salad, pizza, baked ziti, meatballs, sausage, bread & 
butter, and unlimited soda fountain which includes cold filtered water.  This is a buffet 
and VEII will serve our members.  No alcoholic beverages will be provided, nor al-
lowed.  Members are invited to bring desserts and may want to consider bringing store 
bought prepackaged desserts. 
  
To access the private parking lot for our pavilion, turn right at the front entrance to the 
main building (Hazel St.) and just beyond the row houses on the left (at Belvedere St.) 
turn left into the dirt driveway to the back of the row houses where you will access an 
open gate into the grass parking lot.  This parking lot is solely for the pavilion 
use.  Should we have rain (wet grass) you might want to park on the paved lot closest to 
the UGI facility.  Note: If VEII remains closed to “indoor dining” we can park on any of 
the paved parking lots. 
  
To assist VEII in providing sufficient food, we need to ask all members who plan to at-
tend to provide us with a headcount.  Please email kspeicher@comcast.net or call 
610-777-5414 with the number of attendees no later than Wednesday, Septem-
ber 9.  We will have food at 6:00 PM and the meeting at 7:00 PM.  Please bring your 
masks and adhere to the then current social distancing guidelines. 
  
Your Board of Directors 

PROPOSED BYLAW CHANGES 
 
The SDC board is proposing changes to the bylaws. The proposed bylaws are included in 
this newsletter with changes in red. You will vote on these changes at the November 
election. 
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278  
MEMBERS 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
 Rod Speicher 9-1 
 Tim Moyer 9-1 
 Barry Goodhart 9-3 
 Marie Stalnecker 9-3 
 Rita Bullard 9-3 
 Toni McEwen 9-4 
 Regan Jandrew 9-5 
 Kevin Moyer 9-5 
 Gary Goda 9-6 
 Carrol Young 9-6 
 Harold Hoch 9-7 
 Harry Miller 9-7 
 Glenn Opel 9-9 
 Susan Snyder 9-14 
 Janet Schmidt 9-16 
 Harry Blankenbiller 9-17 
 Lisa Heck 9-18 
 John Wanner 9-18 
 Judy Deyer 9-20 
 Lorrin Young 9-20 
 Joe Golt 9-21 
 John Lecce 9-21 
 Randy Kerschner 9-21 
 Judy Lynn Carbon 9-23 
 Jeffery Calpino 9-25 
 Bruce Kleckner 9-28 

ANNIVERSARY 
 
Joy & Joe Golt   9-6 
Carol & Ron Whitmoyer 9-8 
Lesa & Gary Moyer  9-17 
Lucy & Mickey Fink  9-20 
Karen & Andrew Hill  9-21 
Joan & Richard Weaver 9-21 

NEW MEMBERS this month  
 
Christopher Van Vessam from Glenside, drives a 77 Coupe 
 
Updated directory included in this newsletter 

NEWSLETTER  GUIDELINES 
 
Anyone is welcome to submit items or articles for publication in the newsletter. Please try to be brief and to 
the point. E-mail is the very best way to submit information. Our e-mail address is sdcnews@yahoo.com . 
Deadline for submission is noon on the 26th of each month. If you don’t have access to e-mail, then a type-
written document is preferred.  
 

VETTES CRUISIN’ FOR PETS 2020 
 
     By Linda Spangenberg 
 
As you know, the Vettes Cruisin’ for Pets Corvette Show was cancelled this 
year due to COVID-19.  It was scheduled to be held at Alvernia University 
on June 28, 2020.  This was definitely a heartbreaker because the money 
raised at this show goes to a very worthwhile cause – The Animal Rescue 
League of Berks County.  They, along with many other organizations are 
now struggling during these unprecedented times. 
 
However, due to the generosity of many of our members, sponsors and 
several businesses, we were still able to make a modest donation to the 
ARL.  I contacted everyone who had sent in their registration for the show 
prior to the pandemic, and no one wanted their money back. They gra-
ciously decided to make that a donation to the ARL.  There were also many 
members who made a straight out donation.  In addition, all the sponsors 
and businesses who had sent in money as trophy sponsors were contact-
ed, and they also wanted that money to go towards a donation to the ARL.   
 
On August 5, I presented a check in the amount of $1,610.00 to Ashley 
Mikulsky, VP of Development at the Animal Rescue League.  They were 
thrilled to get this considering the show had been cancelled, and extremely 
thankful for our continued support. 
 
THANK YOU SO MUCH!! 



FROM THE PRESIDENT 
       by   Randy Chapman 
 
Greetings SDC members. We had a decent turnout 
for our August meeting at Victor Emmanuel II in 
Reading . All of us enjoyed the served meal and 
member’s desserts. We are going back for a sec-
ond helping September 14. I hope to see more of 
you there. Masks and social distancing are re-
quired.  
 
As I type this message my thoughts are the up-
coming Corvettes at Carlisle. I am looking forward 
to seeing everything GM and Carlisle Events have 
to offer.  
 
Now that we have one political party convention 
down and another one on tap, we all need to plan 
on making sure our vote counts. If you are voting 
by mail, make sure you send in your ballot early.  
 
I hope everyone has been driving their Corvette regularly and is enjoying the summer 
weather.  
 
Stay safe and stay well 
 
 

AMBASSADORS REPORT 
 
The USA Today Reader’s Choice 10 Best Attractions For Car Lovers named the National 
Corvette Museum their top choice.  
 
NCM Raffles : The 1.75 millionth Corvette raffle for September 4 sold out 
 
                         September 5, 2020 $ 20.00 tickets available for a torch red coupe 
                         September 24, 2020 Build Your Own 2021 Corvette, $ 250.00 per      
                         Ticket, 1375/1500 available 
                         October 15, 2020 $ 100.00 per ticket , 2021 Silver Flare Coupe 
                         1958/2000 tickets available 
 
The Corvette Racing team will be at the AACA Museum in Hershey October 23/24, 
2020. Tickets are $ 75.00 each for both days and include Friday’s dinner.  
Saturday only tickets, no meal , are $ 35.00 each.  
 
The Kentucky One Lap series continues this year. NCM Members are $ 1200 for Cor-
vette and one driver. Alternate driver is $ 450.00  
Dates are: 9-28-2020 to 10-3-2020, 10-12-2020 to 10-17-2020, 10-19-2020 to 10-24-
2020 and 10-26-2-2- to 10-31-2020.  
 
If you are not already a member, please consider joining.  
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A guy goes to heaven but Saint Peter stops him at the gate and tells the guy that be-
fore he can enter, he has to give an example of defending or helping someone in dan-
ger. He replied that he was driving down a road when he saw a Corvette on the shoul-
der and a man yelling at his wife and threatening to punch her. The guy tries to help 
but the husband pays no attention. Finally the guy kicks the Corvette, putting a huge 
crack in the fender. 
 
"Wow", said Peter. "Did the husband stop threatening his wife? " "Oh yeah", said the 
guy. Peter then asked when this occurred; to which the guy replied, "Oh, about 3 
minutes ago." 
 
 



CLUB  
SPONSORS 
 
FISHER  
CHEVROLET 
4111 Pottsville Pike 
Reading, Pa 
610-921-0261   
 
ASSOICIATE 
SPONSORS 
 
STOUDT  
AUTO SALES   
1342 Butler St 
Reading, PA 19601  
(610) 375-8595 
 
Galen Hall 
645 Galen Hall Rd 
610-678-5424 
 
Classic Auto Mall 
6180 Morgantown Rd 
 610-207-6100 
 
Hyde Villa 
Auto Parts 
215 Wilson St 
 610-929-4329 

CRUISE NEWS  
 
In addition to our club sponsored events, there are many things going on in our area. 
We cannot list them all. Cruise News is an excellent publication that list hundreds of 
other local events. You may wish to subscribe. Just send $25 (8 issues) to: Cruise 
News, 10 W. Church Road, Stevans, Pa, 17578 

EVENT SIGN UP 
 
Sign –up sheets for our events will be on the front table at our general club meetings 
at Alvernia. If you are new or have just never tried an event with the club, come out 
and see how much fun we have as a club 

SEPTEMBER CLUB MEETINGS 
 
General membership  see page 1. The Board of Directors meeting will be held via 
zoom on the 21st.  
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REDNER’S  
SAVE-A-TAPE  
 
You can help SDC 
raise some funds by 
shopping at Redners. 
To participate, you 
need to have a “Save-
A-Tape” card. Simply 
ask for a free card at 
any Redner’s Market.  
 
Redner’s will donate 
1% back to SDC. Bring 
Redner's register re-
ceipt tapes to each 
regular club meeting 
or mail Diane Suchon 
415 Omicron Place 
Warnersville, PA 
19565-9231 
 

OCEAN CITY MD CORVETTE WEEKEND, OCT 16-17 
  
Just because the Free State Corvette Club canceled their events on Friday October 
16th and Saturday October 17th doesn’t mean the fun stops. The great rates at How-
ard Johnson for the weekend and just getting away with the year we are having 
should be enough to want you to go and enjoy the SDC camaraderie. But if you 
booked a room and have changed your mind about going please give Meghan Ode-
gaard a call at 800-926-1122 and let her know that you are no longer going. The rest 
of us that booked a room previously are good to go. 
 
 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY, DEC 
 
The Inn at Reading has canceled all events for the remainder of 2020. We tried find-
ing another venue for a less formal year end get together and were successful, but 
before we could present it to the Board of Directors, Governor Wolf imposed more 
limitations on public gatherings. With these new limitations the second venue feels 
that they too may curtail events for the remainder of this year. With that being said, 
there will be no holiday party in 2020.  

WATKINS GLEN, SEPT 6-8 
 
This event has been cancelled 
 

ICE CREAM RUN, SEPT 2 
 
Intel's Drive-In, 916 Carsonia Ave. Assemble around  6:00 PM. 


